

Memo: 2018-5

Date: August 20, 2018

To: AMHA Membership

From: AMHA Board of Directors

Re: EPact Network - Online Medical Forms

Attentional All AMHA Members:

Please be advised that similar to last year all AMHA members are required to use the Epact Network, online medical forms for the upcoming hockey season.

You will receive a link via EPact for which you will need to update and/or register your child's medical history.

Your child will not be allowed to step on the ice for Rep Tryouts, or Rec Balancing without this being filled out.

Regards,

AMHA Board of Directors